
From: Robert Klein  

Sent: 18 March 2023 15:11 

To: David Fowler 

Subject: Application 2022/0528/P 

 

I would like to register my complaint to the proposed construction and 

demolition of the O2 centre for the reasons that have already been proposed 

including, increased pressure on green spaces, increased risk of flooding, 

increased urban heat island effect, disturbance to local residents, impact on 

Redington-frognal conservation area and lack of suitability for family 

accommodation. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Robert Klein 

9 Chesterford Gardens, NW3 7DD 

 

 


